Dear  (Delegate/Senator) 

The Senate version of the budget contains $1.5 million for brain injury supports and services. These funds would provide salary increases to underpaid but highly valued staff, provide housing and supported living services for persons with a brain injury, and increase the availability of case management services. 
This is important to me because…
[bookmark: _GoBack]If the final amount the House and Senate conferees agree upon is less than $1.5 million, our first priority is funds to support workforce retention, followed by CM expansion and then the development of housing and supported living services. 
It’s estimated more than 28,000 brain injuries occur each year in Virginia, and that another 285,000 Virginians live with a brain injury related disability. This budget amendment will do a lot of good for a lot of people, so please support including Senate Items 339 #1s in the final version of the budget 

